

Chairman’s Report 2021
Milton Keynes Prostate Cancer Support Group

Ladies & Gentlemen

I am proud and honoured to submit my annual report to the members of the
MKPCS Group.

A special thankyou goes out to our Consultant Urologist patrons Mr Tom Leslie and Mr Henry Andrews, for their valued support and encouragement.

Your committee had several Zoom meetings beginning of this year, thankfully, since June 2021, we’ve had 5 meetings at Shenley Wood Village.

Again, this year, we haven’t been able to arrange guest speakers for you, similar situation to last year. Only fewer guest speakers were able to join us, and those were:

Monday 6th September  
We were proud and honoured to have Sally Burnie head of Cancer Services
and Lead Cancer Nurse at MKUH.
Sally gave us an update on the latest news concerning the Cancer Centre.

Monday 25th October
We were pleased and grateful to have Srinvasa Rajamani (Zak) – Macmillan Wellbeing Physiotherapist.
Zak discussion was to do with “Physical Activity and Fatigue Management “

We are planning to run a PSA blood test for the community in the spring of 2022.



I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of the committee in thanking our Dear friend and committee member Martin Bell who is one of the instigators creating this group in 2014 and done so much to achieve where it is now. Martin is leaving the group for a personal reason. We wish him all the best for the future.

Thank You

Sam Younan – Chairman 




